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And hopefully thousands of others! 

Yes it’s almost ready - the fantastic DVD of the brilliant Al Stewart concert performed at the  

Victoria Theatre on Saturday October 26th 2013. 

 

On Friday February 28th a number of committee members were invited to join Peter & Moira 

Lassey at their home to see the ‘first-cut’ of the video.  

 

And the result is just simply stunning! 

 

Peter & his team had five 

cameras at the show - and 

this really produced some 

fantastic scenes of the whole 

band. 

 

The sound quality is astonish-

ing and we really cannot em-

phasise just how grateful we 

are to them for this terrific 

effort. 

 

At the moment we’re just 

deciding how to compile all 

the extra’s we intend adding 

to finish the project. 

 

But you can be assured that it 

includes the whole show - 

plus the performance of Iain 

Matthews, and some informa-

tion on the Holywell cam-

paign overall. 

 

Once we’re done it’s off to 

California for Al to have a 

look at and let us know if he 

has any more to add. 

Following that we’ll com-

mence a massive promotional 

and advertising campaign. 

 

At present Al Stewart has 

29,038 followers on his Face-

book pages.  His albums Year 

of the Cat & Time Passages 

each sold over two million 

copies. 

 

So the possibility of selling a 

few of these DVD’s really 

does exist! 

 

We’ll keep you posted on the 

release date - this really will 

be one for your collection. 

 

Finally it was great to see 

Dave Humphreys with a beer 

in his hand at the ‘preview’ - 

welcome back dear friend. 

 

And a special thank you to 

Alice for her Secretarial du-

ties on the night! 



Just another Tuesday night at the Duke . . . 
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Well actually no it wasn’t! 

 

Tuesday February 25th saw the highest attendance for a com-

mittee meeting yet! 

 

It was standing room only as 15 members debated the current 

issues we are dealing with. 

 

It’s so encouraging to see this level of commitment from local 

people and witness the level of passion being displayed to see 

out the success of this campaign. 

 

We’ve been doing this for over 18 months now and the de-

termination is as strong today as it ever was. 

 

And of course we’ll never give up working as hard as we do - 

we will achieve our goal! 

And that workload is increasing - and we say bring it on! 

 

In fact so much so that we’re now having to sub-divide the 

committee into two groups, one to specifically look at fund-

raising events and the other studying the mass of support we 

have from national organisations such as the Plunkett Founda-

tion, Locality UK, Pub is the Hub, the Social Investment Busi-

ness group and Camra. 

 

So now we have to meet every week! 

 

If you wish to come along and join in please do so. This cam-

paign will bring about a unique facility in Holywell Green - one 

that will benefit every resident - forever! 

 

Please speak to any committee member if you want to be 

part of this.  

It gives us great pleasure to announce the appointment of a new director to our 

Industrial & Provident Society. 

 

Mark Stead was unanimously voted on to the board at last week’s meeting.  

 

Mark - and his wife Heather - have worked tirelessly on this campaign and the 

whole group feel that he is a fantastic person to hold a directorship. 

 

You can contact Mark through our website or email address.   

Welcome Mark! 

The future’s bright! 

And yet more support from another famous local company! 

 

This time world championship winning Bicycle manufacturer 

‘Orange Mountain Bikes’ have donated an absolutely stunning 

Bike-Frame to the Holywell Campaign. 

 

Orange produce benchmark bicycles and are heralded as one 

of the best manufacturers in the world. 

 

Orange sponsored riders hold numerous world records and 

they have won numerous major championships including the 

downhill world championship and the women’s under 21 

downhill world  challenge. 

 

Their bicycles are hand made in Holywell Green and we are at 

present debating what to do with the frame.  

 

Please keep your eye on our website and Facebook pages for 

updates. 

 

And Thank You to Orange!  



Ladies (& Gentlemen) who lunch . . . 

Page 3 Volume 1 Issue 10 

An Industrial and Provident Society explained 

Now here’s yet another chance for local people to get involved with us on a truly 

worthwhile cause. 

 

On Sunday June 1st we intend taking part in the national ‘Big Lunch’ campaign which was 

set up by the Eden Project. The aim of this event is to bring communities together, and 

have lunch and a bit of fun!  

 

The scheme has been running since 2009 and is supported by ASDA, The Halifax, B&Q 

and the Big Lottery. We see this as a perfect opportunity to show off what a great com-

munity spirit in Holywell Green - and as always welcome your ideas and assistance. 

 

Further details to follow!  

Last week our chairman John Walsh was speaking to a lady in the village who 

asked him to clarify exactly what an Industrial& Provident Society is. 

 

So we think it may be an idea just to explain to all our readers why we chose to 

form such a body. 

 

An IPS is a legal entity for a trading business or voluntary organisation. Almost 

every co-operative, club and social enterprise choose this model of incorpora-

tion. As such this is why we formed The Holywell Community Pub Ltd. 

 

We are a non-profit making body - as any trading surplus we make is reinvested 

back into the community controlled society.   

 

To become a member of the society a person must first buy a ‘share’. Once 

you are a share-holder then you are eligible to both stand for office and vote in  

company matters. 

 

What makes an IPS unique is that no matter how much capital a person invests 

in shares - they only ever have one vote. We are legally allowed to pay interest 

on a share-holding but this must be a committee decision and only allowed if 

sufficient funds are in place. In our case no interest will be paid for at least three 

years to give the business a chance to establish itself. 

 

We will hold an Annual General Meeting and every member will be invited to 

attend. The incumbent committee members will all resign and a new committee 

be elected. 

 

Our financial reports will be available and we must make an annual return to 

the Financial Conduct Authority. 

 

To buy a share in the society you will have to pay the minimum investment of 

£250. This is about average for similar pub societies but of course you are enti-

tled to ’club-together’ with friends if you so wish, and of course can invest any 

amount up the maximum permitted £20,000. 

 

The Holywell will be owned by the Share-Holders - and thus protected forever, 

for the benefit of the local people. If you would like more details about this 

scheme please contact us using the methods printed on the back page.   



The Holywell Green Community Dream 
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Committee members: 

 
John Walsh (Chair) 

Chris Judd (Vice-Chair) 

Eileen McAlonan (Secretary) 

Beverley Smith-Walsh (Treas.) 

 

Peter Lassey 

Martyn Foulds 
Mark Stead 

Heather Stead 

Graham Gent 

Geoff Marsh 

Ian Whiteley 
Linda Whiteley 

David Humphreys 

Julian Bond 

Louella Ramsden 

Linda Kingsnorth 
Mick Ramsden 

Corrine Ramsden 

 

Sub-committee (Funding) 
John, Chris, Peter, Martyn, 

Mark & Julian 

 

Sub-Committee - Events 
Beverley, Chris, Eileen, 

Heather, Graham, Ian & Linda 
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www.holywellinn.co.uk 
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Save The Holywell Inn Group 
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theholywellinn@hotmail.com 

 

 

Telephone: 
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As you know we’re not by any means alone in attempting this type of cam-

paign. Where we differ is the huge amount of community services and facili-

ties we intend to run from the Holywell. But have a look at these commu-

nity owned pubs and see just how wonderful they are!  

 

The George & Dragon Hudswell North Yorkshire. 

 

A famous community owned pub that now houses a library, the 

first ever village shop and accommodates 15 allotments on land 

behind the pub. 

 

If you’re ever in the area call in and don’t forget to mention the 

Holywell.  

The Foresters Arms Carlton in Coverdale North Yorkshire. 

 

Purchased by the community for just £235,000 this is a thriving 

pub with letting rooms, and a great reputation for food and 

real ales.  

 

For live music and real ale this is the community owned Golden 

Ball in York. 

 

They have their own Ukulele band and every Saturday a local craft 

bakery sell their bread in the pub! 

 

Quiz nights are also very popular and this is a real traditional local 

- but of course with the added benefit that the customers own it! 

One of the UK’s most famous community owned pubs is 

The Ivy House in Nunhead London. 

 

Incredibly over one million pounds was raised to buy this 

pub - but once again an old run down business is now 

thriving - and as always all tastes are catered for in re-

spect of music beers wines and food. 

So strong community owned local pubs are thriving throughout Britain. Not one has ever closed its 

doors. In fact they now dominate national and regional awards for excellence. 

 

Lets add The Holywell to that list - but not only for the quality and range of food, wines, craft beers 

and lagers but also for our unique vision of community services and facilities. 

 

This is your chance to be part of something totally remarkable. We can also take this run-down 

sorely neglected building and turn it into a masterpiece of proud local endeavour! 

 

Thanks for reading - and don’t hesitate to get in touch. 


